March 23, 2010

John Ehrke Abilene Christian University Mathematics Department ACU Box 28012 Abilene TX 79699

Dear Professor Ehrke

On behalf of the ICTCM Executive Steering Committee, we would like to thank you for speaking at the International Conference on Technology in Collegiate Mathematics held March 11 - 14, 2010 in Chicago, Illinois. Your presentation on:

One Year Later: Embracing The Iphone In College Mathematics

was very well received by our attendees. The information in your session and the additional reference material you provided were both fascinating and timely.

We hope that you enjoyed the conference and that you will consider presenting again. If you are interested in submitting a paper for the 2010 ICTCM Proceedings, the guidelines can be downloaded at http://www.ictcm.org/registration/speaker.asp. The deadline for submissions is May 22, 2010. An announcement regarding the the 2011meeting will be sent to you as soon as the location has been determined.

Thank you again for taking the time to present at ICTCM,

Thomas Pulver
Waubonsee Community College

Thurs C. Chi

ICTCM Conference Co-Chair

Amy Del Medico Waubonsee Community College ICTCM Conference Co-Chair

CONFERENCE CO-CHAIRS

any Delme